
RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

THE JEWISH CENTER 

181 WEST 86TH STREET 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10024 

SCuurtsr 4-8511 

October 4, 1972 

Dr. Marvin Schick 

City Hall 

51 Chamber Street 

Room 811 

New York, N.Y. 

Dear Marvin: 

It was a pleasure seeing you at the "Sukkah in the Sky" 

a couple of weeks ago. I assume that with the closing 
of the holidays, both of us have come down to earth. 

Permit me to burden you with a request for information 
which you may be in a position to obtain for me. There 
is a good deal of housing going up in the area just north 
of my synagogue. I am anxious to contact Jewish residents 
both for purposes of “schooling” and "shooling." The 
Housing and Development Administr-tion sent me the Directory 
of Publicly Aided Housing Developments, but that does not 
contain a list of names of tenants. 

Hence, two questions: 

1. Is such a list of names available so that we might pick 
out the Jewish names? 

2. Does the city have any lists of specifically Jewish tenants? 

Do be good enough to let me hear from you, and best regards. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL: ecw


